June 10, 2004

Ms. Eileen White
The Echo

11225 Ashley Drive
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Ms. White:

Recently, we discovered an item in your June/July/August edition of The Echo regarding a call
from a concerned citizen wondering about a “U.S. Nuclear Regulation Committee Warehouse”
sign he/she saw posted in the Randolph Hills Shopping Center.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission does indeed have a warehouse in the Randolph Hills
Shopping Center, which is maintained as a conventional office storage facility. The NRC uses
the warehouse to store surplus furniture (i.e., desks, chairs, etc.) and computers, as well as a
minimum amount of office supplies.

Residents should not fear any exposure to “dangerous substances” from the warehouse.

The NRC is the federal agency responsible for regulating commercial uses of nuclear energy
(such as nuclear power plants). We establish standards and regulations for nuclear energy,
issue licenses for nuclear facilities, and make sure those facilities comply with our
requirements. Although we do have the word “nuclear” in our name, we have no authority over
the use of nuclear weapons.

To find out more information on who we are and what we do, feel free to visit the NRC’s web
page at www.nrc.gov. We place a high priority on keeping the public informed of the work of
our agency.

Sincerely,

IRA/

Mindy S. Landau
Assistant for Communications
Office of the Executive Director for Operations
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